
Stealth fighter J-20 enters air force
service

The PLA Air Force’s next-generation stealth jet fighter J-20 conducts an
unscheduled flight on Nov. 1, the opening day of the six-day Airshow China
2016 held in Zhuhai, Guangdong Province.  [Photo by Chen Boyuan /
China.org.cn]

The Chengdu J-20, China’s independently developed fourth-generation stealth
fighter has entered service with the People’s Liberation Army Air Force
(PLAAF), as revealed by the military channel of China Central Television
(CCTV) on March 9.

Early in 2011, the J-20 stealth fighter made its maiden flight in Chengdu,
Sichuan Province. In November last year, the J-20 fighter made its public
debut at the Zhuhai International Air Show.

As a masterpiece of China’s modern air force, China’s first stealth fighter
J-20 symbolizes the high speed of development in China’s national defense
capacity.

Characteristics of J-20

The Chengdu J-20 stealth fighter features a single seat, double engines, twin
outward canted all-moving fins and diverterless supersonic inlet. Its canard
(small forewing) design helps provide good supersonic performance, excellent
supersonic and transonic turn performance, as well as improving short-field
landing performance.
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The J-20 fighter has an internal weapons bay, making targeting beyond-visual-
range air-to-air and short-range missiles possible. With camouflage paint,
the fighter also has a low-observability.

China J-20 vs. Russia Sukhoi PAK FA(T-50)

As Russia’s fifth-generation stealth fighter, the Sukhoi PAK FA, also known
as the T-50 first flew on January 2010, a year earlier than China’s J-20. As
yet, the T-50 fighter has not been put into service, reportedly due to a
shortage of money, reports sina.com.cn.

China J-20 vs. U.S. Lockheed Martin F-22 Raptor

As the closest lookalike to China’s J-20, the Lockheed Martin F-22 Raptor
air-to-air US combat jet, single-seater, twin-engine, can carry a total of
8,165 kg fuel, while the fuel tanks of the Chinese J-20 are able to hold as
much as 11,340 kg, far beyond the F-22’s, according to sohu.com.

The F-22 Raptor made its maiden flight early in 1997. And the last F-22 was
delivered to the United States Air Force in 2012. It is highly maneuverable
at both supersonic and subsonic speeds.

Future development of air force equipment

 The Y-20, a Chinese developed large transport aircraft is displayed at the
11th China International Aviation and Aerospace Exhibition (Airshow China
2016) in Zhuhai, Guangdong Province, and conducts an exhibition flight on
Nov. 1, the opening day of the airshow. [Photo by Chen Boyuan /
China.org.cn]

On Feb. 24, 2017, the United States Air Force announced a plan to deploy the
first F-35A fighter squadron in Europe as early as this Spring.



Meanwhile, European countries have also set about equipping the Lockheed
Martin F-35 all-weather stealth multi-role fighters.

The development of China’s air force equipment is at full speed. In July last
year, the Y-20, a large military transport aircraft developed by the Xi’an
Aircraft Industrial Corporation, entered service with the PLAAF.

Moreover, China is developing its new generation of long-range strategic
bombers, as reveled by Ma Xiaotian, a general and Commander of the PLAAF, in
September of 2016.

“To build a strategic air force, we must have strong armaments, including
advanced fighters, long-range bombers and a large transport aircraft,” said
Zhang Wenchang, a military expert from the PLAAF.

The European Parliament

The European Parliament reminds us they can veto or approve any EU/UK deal on
the future relationship.Some of them also say they want to offer EU citizen
rights to individual UK citizens who want it. This appears to be a generous
offer, as of course the UK will  no longer be paying in or accepting the
judgements of the Parliament, Council and Court.

It is difficult to reconcile this with their wish as well to ensure insofar
as they can influence it that we will not be better off out. Fortunately
whether we are better off or not will be mainly up to us, based on the
approach we follow when we are free to make our own decisions.

I trust the European army will not be making conscripts of European citizens.

Self employed status

I am glad the PM has agreed to delay NI proposals and has confirmed that the
Chancellor will listen to concerns. They will receive a report on the wider
issue of self employed status and will also consider the differences in
benefits between the self employed and other employees.

I am still consulting my constituents on the issue and will welcome their
views on these wider issues as well as on Mr Hammond’s tax increase
proposal.I will then put suggestions to the Chancellor.
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Foreign and Chinese companies equal
under Made in China 2025

Miao Wei, minister of industry and information technology, answers questions
at a press conference for the fifth session of the 12th NPC in Beijing,
capital of China, March 11, 2017. [Photo/Xinha]

Foreign and Chinese enterprises will continue to be treated equally as the
country steps up efforts to implement the Made in China 2025 initiative, Miao
Wei, Minister of Industry and Information Technology, said.

The initiative, which was designed to promote high-end manufacturing in
China, adheres to the government-led, market-oriented principles, Miao said.

“It is meant to allow the market to play a decisive role in allocating
resources.”

Miao made the comments at a press conference during the annual session of
National People’s Congress on Saturday.

According to Miao, the Made in China 2025 initiative is in line with common
international practices.

The United States, Germany and other European countries also rolled out
similar policies to upgrade their manufacturing industries.

“Foreign enterprises have played an active role in driving China’s economic
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growth in the past three decades. Foreign companies and domestic enterprises
are and will be treated equally,” Miao said.
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The United States, Germany and other European countries also rolled out
similar policies to upgrade their manufacturing industries.

“Foreign enterprises have played an active role in driving China’s economic
growth in the past three decades. Foreign companies and domestic enterprises
are and will be treated equally,” Miao said.


